RESUME DIGEST
HB 505 2017 Regular Session Jackson
Proposed law would have designated the building used as an auditorium and gymnasium at
Lincoln Elementary School, which is under the jurisdiction of the Monroe City School
Board, as the "Roy Neal Shelling, Sr. Auditorium/Gym".
(Proposed to add R.S. 17:85.1)

VETO MESSAGE:

Please be advised that I have exercised my authority to veto House Bill 505 of the 2017
Regular Session. This veto is at the request of the author because the Monroe City School
Board voted to rename the auditorium and gymnasium after Roy Neal Shelling, Sr. after this
bill was finally passed. Thus, this legislation is unnecessary.



